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I wish to object to the introduction of the state government's newvegetation management
 laws. 

These laws threaten the viability of my business.

These laws reduduce my ability to run my present herd.

These laws will directly effect my time management of running my property.  Waiting
 times on maps and permits have proved disastrous in previous droughts. 

The complicated paperwork and measuring requirements are not feasible in thick timbered
 areas and seem designed to set up graziers to fail.

I have not yet had time or opportunity to familiarise myself with the intricacies of the new
 rules.

Failure to comply with the above will result in a fine I am not in a position to pay.

I see these rules leading to the loss of my property which I have already invested 35 years
 of my life and most of my income. 

Graziers in tbe south west harvest and manage mulga as a valuable rescource and have
 done for generations and yet none of tbeir knowledge has been applied to these new laws.
  

It was promised that government's would consult and the new rules would not be rushed
 through.  None of this is true.

Regards,

Mark Jenyns 

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy Tab A on the Telstra Mobile Network
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